
GOVERNMENT OF GOA 
Office of the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests 

Goa Van Bhawan"Forest Department, 

Altinho, Panaji-Goa 
Telefax:-0832-2492508, 2492553, 2492528. 

Email: dcfme-forest.goa@nic.in 

No. 6-927-2021-22-FD/2.644t Dated: 22/09/2020 
Bhadra 31, Saka 1943. 

To, 
The Dy. Conservator of Forests, 
Wildlife & Eco-Tourism (South), 
Marga, Goa. 

Sub:- Work of conversion of existing 11KV overhead Netravali feeder to 11 KV U/G 

cabling network emanating from 33/11 KV Vaddem substation in Sanguem 

Constituency under the jurisdiction of Electricity Department, 

Sub-division-II-Sanguem. (Forest Area 1.01793 Ha) 

Ref: Your letter No. 04-09-FCA1980-DCF(WL&ET) South-2021-22-991 dated 

15.09.2021. 

Sir, 

With reference to your letter dated 15.09.2021 on the above mentioned subject it is to 

inform that the 04 nos hard copy submitted after filling up the Part-II of the proposal found to 

be incomplete as some of the documents are not submitted/ found in the proposal.

1. Copy of the Part-II filed in by DCF WL&ET), South. 

2. Certificate to be signed by the DCF (WL&ET), South. 

3. Site Inspection Report & Recommendation has to be incorporated in the file. 

4. Copy of filled Part-A has not been submitted by the User Agency. 

5. Copy of Wildlife report may be submit in the wildlife clearance proposal. 

6. Tree enumeration details if any may also be placed in the proposal. 

In view of above you are requested to comply with the observation mentioned therein 

and submit the complete proposal, for further processing.

Yours faithfully,

(Aniket P. Gaonkar) 
Dy. Conservator of Forest 
Monitoring & Evaluation 

Swachh Bharat, Swachh Goa" 
Clean India,Clean Goa" 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

